
 

 

Announcements     

Wednesday, April 2, 2025 

Red Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

  

 

Warhawks, as a reminder, you MUST have a hall pass to leave your classroom. Hall 

passes MAY NOT be shared by students. Teachers, please contact the print room if you 

need new hall passes for your classroom.  

 

Mentor Meeting at North campus, room 122-lab B, from 2:50-3:30 

 

Robotics is at South campus, rooms 803. 805 and the innovation lab.  

 

 

Have a wonderful Wednesday! 


